
Building a Brighter Future.
In the wake of the tragedy at Robb 
Elementary School, the Uvalde CISD Moving 
Forward Foundation was established to raise 
$62 million in funding for the construction of  
a new elementary campus in the Uvalde CISD.

What We Are Doing — with support from generous donors, monies raised will fund a new UCISD elementary 
school that will help the children, families, and staff of the Uvalde CISD community move forward together.

Thank you Huckabee Architects for leading our new campus construction from Design to Completion.

Locally Designed. Texas Built. 
Our Projected 2-Year UCISD Moving Forward Timeline

September 2022 - March 2023
Community Advisory Committee 

(CAC) Meetings (12)

October 4-6, 2022
Design Charette Meetings with Students, 
Campus Staff, District Departments, Law 

Enforcement, and Emergency Responders

November 16, 2022
School Board Meeting on 
CAC Recommendations 
for Site Selection and 

Conceptual Design

September 29-30, 2022
CAC Site Visits to Liberty Hill, 

Jarrell, and Georgetown Schools

November 14, 2022
Family and Community 

Presentations
November 2022 - April 2023

Schematic Design 
Production Phase

April - August 2023
Construction Documents 

Production Phase

January 2024
Foundation Board Meeting 

on Bid Awards

August 2023 - January 2024
Bid and Award Phase

February 2024 - September 2025
Construction Phase

TBD
First Day of School

Key Components 
of the New School 
Conceptual Design

•  Grades two, three, and four •  Air conditioned gymnasium

•  12 classrooms per grade level •  Makerspace and STEM Labs

•  116,000 square feet •  Science, Music and Art Classrooms

•  800 student capacity •  Multiple Flex Areas for Instructional Support

•  Two stories •  A variety of play and recreational areas

April 17, 2023 
School Board Meeting  
on Schematic Design

April 11, 2023
Family and Community 

Presentations

March 21, 2023
Family and Community 

Presentations

January 18, 2023
Family and Community 

Presentations



“

Charles Clines, Board President, Charles Butt Foundation  •  Brian Woods, Board Vice President, Northside 
ISD Superintendent  •  Beverly Powell, Board Secretary, Former Texas State Senator  •  Mickey Gerdes,  Board 
Treasurer, Southwest Underwriting Counsel and Uvalde High School Graduate  •  Rodney Ellis, Board Member, 
Harris County Commissioner • Amanda Hughes, Board Member, Friedkin Foundation and Uvalde High School 
Graduate • Luis Fernandez, Board Member, UCISD School Board President  •  Ashley Chohlis, Board Member, 
UCISD Superintendent  •  Tim Miller, Executive Director, Charles Butt Foundation

Three Drivers of the School Design Process

Brain Research
How does the brain learn, 

process and recall information?

Five Phases of Emergency 
Management

There’s more than just the 
hardening of schools

Trauma-informed care
Meeting the occupants of the 

building where they are

Uvalde CISD Moving Forward Foundation Board and Leadership

FAQ’s
Is the Foundation affiliated with Uvalde CISD?
No, the Foundation is not affiliated with the school 
district. The UCISD Moving Forward Foundation is a 
separate 501(c)(3) nonprofit charitable foundation.

How can I follow the progress for the  
new campus?
The Foundation will regularly update funders and 
the public about the project’s progress through 
e-updates and /or through its website.

Will this project use state or federal funding?
If state or federal support is provided, those funds 
will be used in a way that will support the planning 
and construction of the school, including but not 
limited to  infrastructure, safety & security, and other 
ancillary project needs.

I’m thankful to be part of the committee and 
the community. Thankful that my voice is being 
heard. I look forward to continuing and seeing 
how it all turns out and unfolds. 

— Stephanie Hale, Uvalde CISD Third Grade Teacher

How You Can Help — To Discuss Moving Forward Capital Campaign 
Support Opportunities, Please Contact Us at:

Senator Beverly Powell, SenatorBeverlyPowell@gmail.com, 817-229-1809

Tim Miller, tmiller@charlesbuttfdn.org, 817-240-9514

Ron Hadley, ron@whereRUgoing.com, 214-724-7406

www.UvaldecisdMovingForward.org


